
Welcome back Wiley Families! 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself, my name is LaVerta McMillan-
Flowers and I am excited to be at Wiley for my second year.  
 
I have worked as a School Counselor for 9 years.  I have worked for Alamance-
Burlington School System and Guilford County Schools as a school counselor. I have 
taught second grade for 3 years for Lenoir County Schools and worked in mental health 
for more than 10 years. 
 
The school year will begin as remote learning. Upon returning to school, the students will 
be required to wear a face mask. 
 
As a School Counselor, my primary responsibility is to promote the academic,  
personal/social/emotional, and career development of all students. I look forward to  
offering support to the students, staff, families and the community. The support can be in 
the form of individual counseling sessions and in small groups, conducting classroom 
guidance lessons, meeting with parents, collaborating with teachers and staff, and  
consulting with community organizations/stakeholder to benefit and meet the needs of all 
Wiley students and families. 
 
Any student can request to meet with me. You as the parent can request a meeting as 
well. Also, the  students can be referred by a teacher or administrator.  I encourage you 
to reach out if you have concerns regarding your child. If you would like for me to meet 
with your child please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
I am here to help students achieve their personal/social/emotional, career, and academic 
goals, as well as provide support for the parents and teachers. I can be reached by email 
at mcmilll2@gcsnc.com or by phone at (336) 370-8295   
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
LaVerta McMillan-Flowers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


